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FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

Flu immunisations were to take place in 

school on Monday 19th October.  As the 

executive have now instructed schools 

to take an extended half term break 

the flu immunisations can’t take place in 

school as had been planned.  You should 

all have received information from the 

school nursing team on Friday with 

details how and when flu immunisations 

will be taking place.  I would encourage 

you to follow the instructions within the 

letter and ensure your child still gets 

access to this immunisation.  There will 

not be any immunisations given in school 

at any other time. 
 
 

 

 
MATHLETICS SCORE BOARD 

Well done to all our P3-P7 pupils for 

their contribution to their class 

Mathletics total.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO P4 who won 

the trophy back again for their class!  
 

 

 

POPPIES FOR SALE 

We will be selling poppies in each 

classroom from 2nd-6th Nov.  Each 

class will have their own poppies 

for sale. 
 

 

 

HALF TERM 

Everyone (Pupils and Staff) has 

made a great start to the school 

year.  Children have been working 

hard and reports which are going 

out today reflect that.  Well done 

everyone!  

We have been granted an 

extension to our half term break.  

Pupils could use some time to read 

books they enjoy or have stories 

read to them and to go over any 

number facts they have covered 

this year.  Stay safe. 

We look forward to welcoming all 

our pupils back to school on 2nd 

November. 

 

 
   
 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

 

HARVEST ASSEMBLY 

We have missed welcoming you all to our annual Harvest Assembly in school on 

the last day of our first half term in school.   

As a school, we still wanted to take time to pause and thank God for the 

Harvest.  Each day next week, on our school website, teachers will be sharing 

performances from their class. 

We also usually make a collection for the local foodbank at this time of year.  

I would ask that you support their collections in local supermarkets or 

churches.  They are very much in need of our help and support in these 

difficult times. 
 


